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NEIGHBORHOOD YARD SALE – Saturday, (6/10/23),
8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. This
information will be posted on our website and social media
and there will be signage at both
Entrances

JEFFERSON METRO HAS/WILL:
- Replace(d) (based on their criteria) some neighborhood
sidewalks
- Install white safety strips at two select locations for
child/pedestrian safety and enhances
the stop sign.
- The newsletter of Scott Reed, our Metro Councilman, will
be posted under the EVENTS
tab on our WEBSITE.

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR:
- Pick up trash/debris after garbage /recycling day
- Be considerate about fireworks and pick up debris
caused by your fireworks
- Pick up after your pets (we have two dog waste stations
in the neighborhood)
FAQ’S
- Mailbox repair/replacement is homeowner responsibility
- Falls Creek Homeowners Association is only responsible
for items on common ground.
(Homeowners are responsible for fences backing up to
I-71 and to the former farm).
- Fences/major changes are to be approved by your HOA.
Please consult the website
(fallscreekhoa.com). Please consult that website for
instructions on such approval.


